
CHAUTAUQUA UTILITIES, INC. 

 

April 24, 2012 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 

State of New York Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 

 

 Re:  Case No. 11-G-0142 

         Cancellation of Proposed Revisions to Tariff Leaves 

 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 

 The enclosed cancellation, issued by Chautauqua Utilities, Inc. (“CUI”), is transmitted 

for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”). 

 

 Supplement No. 3 to PSC No. 1 – Gas  Effective:  April 30, 2012 

 

 This cancellation is being filed in compliance with the Commission’s Order Determining 

Revenue Requirement and Rate Design (“Order”), issued and effective April 19, 2012, in Case 

11-G-0142.  As directed by the Order, this supplement cancels the proposed revisions to the filed 

tariff. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Scott Sampson 

President  

Chautauqua Utilities, Inc. 

 

Enclosures 
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